
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
16 February 2021 
 
Adam Parsons 
fyi-request-13603-d2c59365@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Parsons 
 
Thank you for your email of 21 January 2021 to Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities 
via FYI.org.nz. You requested an update to information that Kāinga Ora provided to you in 
response to your previous requests made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the 
Act). 
 
On 26 January 2021 we contacted you to clarify what information you were requesting, as 
you were provided with different information in both September and October 2020. 
 
Since we have not received a response from you, we are unable to consider your request 
as it was not made with due particularity as required under section 12(2) of the Act. 
 
However, you are welcome to contact us with a new request that we can consider under 
the Act. If you would like to contact Kāinga Ora directly, we have a dedicated page on our 
website where you can submit a request: https://kaingaora.govt.nz/contact-us/make-an-
official-information-act-oia-request/. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 
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